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December 3, 2021 
 
Dr. D. Christle 
Secretary and Executive Director 
Public Utilities Board  
400-330 Portage Avenue 
Winnipeg, Manitoba  
R3C 0C4 
 
Dear Dr. Christle:  
 
RE:  MANITOBA HYDRO 2021/22 INTERIM RATE APPLICATION – RESPONSES TO PUBLIC  

INFORMATION REQUESTS 
 
Please find enclosed Manitoba Hydro’s responses to the Information Requests issued by the 
Public Utilities Board (“PUB”) on November 22, 2021 and November 26, 2021. Consistent 
with the PUB’s finding in Order 128/21 and its letter of November 22, Manitoba Hydro will 
be filing an additional response in confidence with the PUB.    
 
Manitoba Hydro has also updated the Application on its external website to include a revised 
Figure 1 on page 11 of 51 to correct a minor data issue that was identified, and in 
addition, Manitoba Hydro provided the total system accumulated precipitation for October 
and November 2021. 
 
Should you have any questions with respect to the foregoing, please contact the writer at 
204-360-3257. 
 
Yours truly,  
 
MANITOBA HYDRO LEGAL SERVICES DIVISION 
 
Per: 
 
 
 
 
BRENT A. CZARNECKI 
Barrister & Solicitor 
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